
Submitter: Kelty LaRocco 

On Behalf Of: Pro Lumber Inc 

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3962 

Dear Chair Meek, Vice-Chair McLane, and Members of the Committee: 

As business owners in Florence, we strongly Oppose HB 3962.  Florence and its 

local economy depends on tourism.  We strongly oppose this bill that would allow 

cities to redirect funds away from tourism promotion, which Florence is very 

dependent on.   

We strongly urge the committee to vote against HB 3962. 

John & Kelty LaRocco 

Pro Lumber Incorporated 

4385 Hwy 101 Florence 


